
 New Hampshire Senate
News Release   
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 13th, 2023

Addressing NH Waste 

Concord, NH - Following the tabling of House Bill 56, Senator Avard released
the following statement:

"This approach has already been vetoed by the Governor. The Senate has crafted a
much better solution in SB 61, which creates a two-year moratorium to site any new
landfill to protect New Hampshire waterways. We hope the House will agree to this
bipartisan consensus as the best way to protect New Hampshire’s precious water
quality.
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